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Kimberly Gibbons

From: Jay Sikes

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 2:39 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: 75 Gold Finch

Its OK to proceed with the permit

Jay Sikes, CFM

Development Services Assistant Director/ Manager of Planning Services
Harnett County Development Services

420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical)

PO Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525, x2

910-814-6418

910-814-6459 (fax)

www.harnett.org/planning

Harnett

COUNTY

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 2:38 PM

To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Subject: 75 Gold Finch

This address is in the neighborhood of Nature’s Crossroads which is on the HOLD list. | just wanted something to attach
to the file from planning stating that it was ok to proceed with the permit.

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org




